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BY EMAIL 

March 27, 2024 

Robin Sadko 
Neighbours on the Line 
Communications Director  
2134 Gus Wuori Road,  
Kaministiquia, Ontario 
roc.n.robin@hotmail.com      
 
Dear Ms. Sadko:  

Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. (Hydro One) 
Application for Leave to Construct - Waasigan Project  
OEB File Number: EB-2023-0198 
 

The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) acknowledges receipt of the letter dated March 21, 
2024 submitted by Neighbours on the Line. The letter has been filed on the record of 
the proceeding as correspondence and not as part of the evidentiary record in the 
proceeding.    

Rule 13.02 of the OEB Rules of Practice and Procedures does not allow for the filing of 
written evidence in a proceeding without leave of the OEB. The OEB has not granted 
leave for the filing of evidence other than as provided for in Procedural Order No.3.  

The OEB issued Procedural Order No. 4 on February 2, 2024 which, among other 
things, provided an opportunity for intervenors and OEB staff to file submissions and for 
Hydro One to file a reply submission. With the filing of Hydro One’s reply submission on 
March 8, 2024, the record of the proceeding is now closed. 

Yours truly,  

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
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